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City of Dania Beach

Finance Department


100       West Dania Beach Blvd ∙ Dania Beach, FL 33004 ∙ (954) 924-3800 ∙ (954) - 922-5619 (fax)


TO:
      Mayor Pat Flury

                  Vice Mayor Bobbie Grace

                  Commissioner Anne Castro

                  Commissioner C. K. “Mac” McElyea

                  Commissioner Walter Duke         

FROM:    Robert Baldwin, City Manager

BY:           Mark Bates, Finance Director
Date:
     January 10, 2012

RE:           Additional funding for New World ERP System Travel Costs



Last year the City purchased and substantially completed implementation of a new Enterprise Resource Process (ERP) system.  This ERP system anticipated and included costs of hardware, software, and staff training to allow staff to learn and use the ERP’s system’s four main applications (Financial Management, Payroll-H/R, Utility, and Community Development).  The project’s approved budget appropriation was $600,000.
Conversion and transition of transaction data from our City’s previous computer system encountered some delays and necessary re-work to be completed successfully.  This re-work also caused some training and travel costs to be re-scheduled, resulting in added costs above the ERP project’s original plan.  
Final completion of our ERP implementation will occur in January with Community Development Building and Code.   This will be followed by implemting the use of new field Work Orders and annual City Budgets (in February / March).
To address the added costs of expanded data conversion and Department staff training costs, the Administration recommends Commission approval of the attached Resolution reflecting a Change Order adding an additional $17,500 in project funding appropriations to the ERP project.  Funds for this additional training are available from in City General Fund Reserve for Administration Impact account #001-271-07-00 (account has an available balance of $19,431).
